
 

 

 

 

 

Date : 26.3.2018 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

All staff and students to note that on account of Farewell Get-

Together cum Award Ceremony to be held on March 30, 2018, 

the Special Examinations scheduled on March 30, 2018 have 

been rescheduled on March 31, 2018. Students are required to 

report accordingly. 

 

 
Dr. Raakhi Gupta 

 Registrar 
 

 


